
 

 

 

 

 
 
 

14 December, 2021 

CIRCULAR 44 of 2021 
 
TO: ALL CLUBS 
 

RE: 2022 Fours and Competition Coordinator 
 
In early 2022 Bowls ACT will be running Social Competitions across several clubs as we look to build 
greater participation in organised competition. To assist in building these competitions Bowls ACT 
will be looking to employ a competitions coordinator to drive team recruitment across the start of 
2022. The position will be a contracted term, finishing at the end of April, for 2.5 days per week. For 
more information, or to apply for the position, please use the link below; 
 
Bowls ACT Competitions Coordinator 
 
Bowls ACT is excited to open entries for the 2022 BACT Fours across the Men’s and Women’s 
Competitions. The 2022 Fours will be played on the 29th and 30th of January at Weston Creek 
Bowling Club (Men’s) and Queanbeyan Bowling Club (Women’s). Entries close midnight January 19th.  
 
To enter into the 2022 Fours click on the appropriate link below; 
 
BACT 2022 Men’s Fours – Weston Creek Bowling Club 
 
BACT 2022 Women’s Fours – Queanbeyan Bowling Club 
 
For further enquiries please contact Bowls ACT via exec@bowlsact.org.au.  
 
Ciaran O’Rourke 
 
Executive Officer 

http://external-jobboard.myrecruitmentplus.com/job-details/query/8424358/
https://bowlslink.com.au/guest-entries/new/501094a0-61b5-4c19-a440-145300c0e9ab
https://bowlslink.com.au/guest-entries/new/89b64ce4-7b47-4961-a62c-1d0eaca10e39
mailto:exec@bowlsact.org.au

